
 

 
Process to Hire a Student 

1. Complete and submit the New Student Hire Request Form on the Faculty Resources 
page. 
 

2. Send completed form to Administrative Assistant, Sue McLintock at suemc@uri.edu 
at least two weeks prior to the student start date. (Upon receipt approval will be 
granted after review from the Associate Dean. A Chartfield String (CFS) will be 
created)  
 

3. New students who have not worked at the University or College of Business will need 
to complete an I-9 certification package to verify work eligibility as per Federal 
Regulations.  

• Documents that establish both Identity and Employment Authorization must 
be submitted. (See the attached list for acceptable forms of identification) 
 

4. Once all paperwork has been completed Sue will upload the job classification to the 
hiring system and a detailed email of hiring confirmation will be sent to the hiring 
requestor. The confirmation email will include the following: (1) Start Date, (2) End 
Date, (3) Hours Approved, (4) Job Record #, and (5) Supervisor to Report Hours to.  
 

Students CANNOT start working until they receive this confirmation email – They 
are NOT hired yet.  
 

 
Process for the Submission of Worked Hours  

5. Once a student has been hired, Leila Donahue, Dean’s Office Receptionist, will send 
a timesheet, bi-weekly payroll schedule, and instructions on how to submit time 
worked to eCampus directly to the new student hire.  
 

6. All completed timesheets should first be approved by the student’s supervisor. This 
ensures all hours reflected on the timesheet are accurate. It is encouraged that both 
the student and supervisor agree that the hours worked are correct before submitting 
the timesheet.  
 

7. After the hours have been approved by the supervisor, the timesheet needs to be 
forwarded to Leila at leilad@uri.edu. A signature is not required, just a forwarded 
email stating “I approve”. Leila will use the attached timesheet information to approve 
the hours in eCampus.  
 

 

https://web.uri.edu/business/about/faculty-staff-resources/
mailto:suemc@uri.edu
mailto:leilad@uri.edu


Consider the Following 
It is the expectation of the Dean’s Office that the student will submit their hours via 
eCampus and complete their employee timesheet weekly. Students should not submit 
their hours two weeks in advance. We ask that hours are submitted weekly so that 
the office can track time worked by each student more effectively.  Leila will send out 
a reminder email the day before the pay period ends with an attached timesheet.  
 

8. If the student does not submit their hours and timesheet to their supervisor AND 
directly to eCampus; it is requested that a payroll correction sheet be completed and 
sent to the Busines Manager, Lori Jacolucci at lorijac@uri.edu. Lori will then submit 
documents to URI Payroll.   

https://web.uri.edu/hr/files/correction-form.pdf
mailto:lorijac@uri.edu


 

 



 


